Lane, Roger

From: Jeremy Knudson <jeremy.knudson.jk@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 9:55 PM

To: Andros, Pamela; Lane, Roger

Subject: Letter of opposition for Driveway proposal CUP2509
Attachments: Wrigley Field CUP Letter.pdf

CAUTION: External Email - Beware of unknown links and attachments. Contact Helpdesk at 266-

4440 if unsure

Hello, here is the letter of consideration regarding the Mineral extraction site.
Hopefully you received my email regarding inability to find the registration form.
Thank you

Jeremy







































